
GIVING 

            To give online, simply E-transfer your  
            payment to treasurer.elim@gmail.com             
            Be sure to include your envelope number 
            in the message section              
            Security Question Answer = church 

VOLUNTEERS 
 
 

Openers   
July—Ian & Mattaya Teetzel  
Aug—Stewart & Sandra Campbell  
 

Nursery 
Jul 24—Charlene Wilcox & Hannah Pallant  
Jul 31—Brianne & Mattaya Teetzel  
 

Ushers/Greeters 
Jul 24—Steve Levitt & Ron Lamoureux  
Jul 31—Stewart Campbell &Ed Wiendels  
 

Sound Tech 
Jul 24—Joey Levitt  
Jul 31—Elijah Ford  

LEADERSHIP 
 

Staff Elder/Pastor 

Mark Ottaway…..gmottaway@hotmail.com....H.519-845-0525 

               C.519-402-0315 

Elders 
Michael Hodgson....hodgsonmc@hotmail.com…519-918-4159 
Larry Teeple………..larryteeple@execulink.com…519-828-3450 
Ian Teetzel..…................ianteetzel@gmail.com...519-828-5100 
 
Deacons 
Steve Levitt……………...stevetlevitt@gmail.com...519-828-3202 
Stewart Campbell..campbellstewart1957@gmail.com.519-670-4552 
 

 
 
 
 

8457 Townsend Line 
Arkona ON, N0M 1B0 

 519.828.3076 
admin@elimbiblechapel.com 

Welcome to 

Sunday July 24, 2022 

with Larry Teeple 
Numbers 21:4-6 

 

Look  
& 

Live 



 Lord, help us to keep a right view of your 

holiness 

 Lord keep our eyes focused on the grace that has been 

brought to us at the revelation of Jesus Christ 

 Lord help us to walk closely with you, putting off worldly 

desires and focusing our attention on you Lord  

 Lord, help us to make our great God look good always 

and everywhere 

 Lord, help us to live with a proper reverence for You 

Picnic Lunch  
Sunday July 31st 

Bring your own lunch, drink, dishes and 

seating for your family—meet us in the 

grass for fellowship and games, while 

you eat. 

Join Us  

and the ants . . . 

for a Stay-for-Lunch-Picnic Style! 

Missionary focus of the Week  
 

Peter & Joanna Gifford 

building up local churches in 

BELGIUM 
  

An update arrived this week from Peter & Joanna, which is 

posted on the missions' board.  They are heavily involved in 

children's summer camps. After wading through the difficulties 

that lockdowns imposed on the camps, this year they are back 

up and running at full steam. However, Peter has been sidelined 

after a knee replacement surgery led to complications that put 

him in the ICU for a few days, and disallowed him from taking 

part the way he normally does. 
  

Peter's letter does an excellent job of summarizing how our 

teens are being adversely affected by new cultural norms. Take 

a few minutes to read it, and remember to pray not only for 

the Giffords in Belgium, but for the youth here at Elim who are 

experiencing the same cultural pressures. 

 

Chapel Family  

Birthdays & Anniversaries 
 

Birthdays: 

Monday—Salina Levitt 

Tuesday—MacKenzie Gootjes 

Wednesday—Maria Oosterhof 

Thursday—Addy Hodgson 
 

Anniversaries:  

None this week 
 

 

Elim Summer Quilt 
Everyone—Children and 

Adults of all ages, take a 

square off the table and fill it 

in—draw a picture, make a 

design, write a poem, or 

whatever you like. Bring it 

back next week and we will 

make a paper quilt on the 

bulletin board for all to enjoy. 

UPCOMING SPEAKERS 

Aug 7    Craig Callister 

Sept 11  to be announced 

Sept 18  Michael Hodgson 

Sunday August 14 

Evening Service 
Join us at 6:00 to 

Roast a Hotdog  

Hear a Message & 

Pot—Luck dessert! 

Drinks, Hotdogs and trimmings provided.       

Please bring your chair, and a dessert to share. 

The Library is Open 

Summer Library Challenge 


